IMPORTANT NOTICE TO GREENE COUNTY CITIZENS

The Greene County Board of Supervisors will hold a Joint Public Hearing with the Greene
County School Board on Tuesday, January 15, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. in the Performing Arts Center
at William Monroe High School. The purpose of this hearing is to discuss and hear public
comments regarding the County Budget for FY 2013-2014. Comments on all departmental
budgets will be accepted.

Due to the slow economic recovery, continuing cuts from the Federal and State governments,
and the change in land values due to the reassessment of real estate, the Board of Supervisors
may have to consider cuts to departmental budgets or an increase in local tax rates.

It is important for the Board to hear citizen opinions and ideas regarding possible budget cuts,
the possible increase in tax rates, and/or additional areas of concern.



